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Brixworth Parish Council 
 

Planning Committee  
 

 
Councillors are hereby summoned to attend the Planning Committee meeting to be held on  

Monday 1st June 2020 starting at 730pm 
 

This will be a ‘virtual meeting’ using Video Conferencing in accordance with the Local 
Authorities and Police and Crime Panels (Coronavirus) Regulations 2020 

 
Press and public are able to attend 

Please email your interest to parish.clerk@brixworthparishcouncil.gov.uk 
or join us direct by using the link to Microsoft Teams 

 

 

Agenda 
1. Apologies for absence. 

 
2. Declarations of interest on the Agenda Items. 

 
3. Approve and sign the minutes from the last meeting held on Monday 12th May 2020 

 
  To consider any observations on a recent planning application 

 
  Description Location  
4. DA/2020/0217 Construction of stable block building Land adjacent to Froghall Barn, 

Froghall, Brixworth, 

 
9.   Any other urgent business. (Items must be notified to the Chairman before the meeting) 

 
10. Date of Next Meeting – Monday 22nd June 2020 
 

 

 

Peter Rowbotham  
Parish Clerk 
Brixworth Parish Council 
26th May 2020 

10 Shelland Close 
Market Harborough 

Leicestershire LE16 7XU 
Telephone 079 8314 1786 

EMail:parish.clerk@brixworthparishcouncil.gov.uk 
Web : www.brixworthparishcouncil.gov.uk 
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